
Hello, 
 
I was contacted regarding SB 870 and it was recommended I submit my opinion to you. 
 
While I suspect those contacting me wish to push the bill, my opinion is such that we DO NOT change to 
a national popular vote. 
 
This would lead do smaller less populous states, such as the South Dakota, being completely ignored by 
candidates who’d spend their entire time campaigning in NY, California, etc. 
 
This would be a terrible move regarding our Democracy. 
 
I’d like to support NO on SB 870. 
 
Best regards, 
 
Trevor Benson, PA-C, MSPA 
 


